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Becca Stokes

From: Small, Martin <Martin.Small@HistoricEngland.org.uk>
Sent: 17 August 2015 16:57
To: Neighbourhood Planning
Subject: RE: Birdham, Fishbourne, Wisborough Green and Tangmere Neighbourhood Plans 

Examinations - CDC Local Plan Adoption
Attachments: 2015-08-17 - Birdham NP - MS - comments post-CLPKP adoption.doc; 2015-08-17 

- Fishbourne NP - MS - comments post-CLPKP adoption.doc; 2015-08-17 - 
Wisborough Green NP - MS - comments post-CLPKP adoption.doc; 2015-08-17 - 
Tangmere NP - MS - comments post-CLPKP adoption.doc

Dear Valerie, 
  
Thank you for your e-mails of 6th and 17th August affording Historic England the opportunity to 
amend our representations on the Birdham, Fishbourne, Wisborough Green and 
Tangmere Neighbourhood Plans following the adoption by the District Council of the Chichester 
Local Plan: Key Policies 2014-2029. 
  
Please find attached our confirmations that we do not wish to amend our comments on any of the 
Plans and that our original comments therefore still stand. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Martin 
  
Martin Small BA (Hons) B.Pl DipCM MRTPI 
Principal Adviser, Historic Environment Planning  
National Planning and Conservation Department 
  
Historic England | South East | Eastgate Court 
195-205 High Street | Guildford | GU1 3EH 
Direct Line: 01483 252040 | Mobile 07879 435867 
  
www.HistoricEngland.org.uk 
  
Follow us on Twitter @HE_SouthEast  
  

From: Valerie Dobson [vdobson@chichester.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Neighbourhood Planning 
[neighbourhoodplanning@chichester.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 August 2015 15:34 
Subject: Birdham Neighbourhood Plan Examination - CDC Local Plan Adoption 

To: All those who have submitted representations on the Regulation 16 consultation on the Birdham 
Neighbourhood Plan 
  
On the 14 July 2015 Chichester District Council adopted the new Chichester Local Plan: Key Policies 
2014-2029. This replaces the previous Chichester District Local Plan: First Review (1999) in its entirety. 
The Council has now published the attached statement setting this out and identifying the change to the 
development plan. 
  
I am aware that you have submitted representations as part of the Regulation 16 consultation on the 
Birdham Neighbourhood Plan. As requested by the Examiner, I am therefore now writing to you to ask if 
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your original representation(s) still stand or if there are any amendments that you wish to make in the light 
if this Statement. It is important to note that further comments are not being invited on the merits of the new 
Local Plan housing figures or new Local Plan policies. 
  
Any responses should be sent to neighbourhoodplanning@chichester.gov.uk no later than Monday 7 
September 2015. 
  
If you have any queries in relation to this matter then of course please do not hesitate to contact me, 
  
Valerie Dobson 
Neighbourhood Planning Officer 
Planning Policy 
Chichester District Council 
Tel: 01243 534594 | Fax:  | vdobson@chichester.gov.uk |  
www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil | www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC 
  
  
  
  
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are 
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the 
intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored 
or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 
 
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator.
 
E-mail or phone 44 (0) 1243 785166 
Mail-Admin@chichester.gov.uk 
 
 
We are the public body that looks after England's historic environment. We champion 
historic places, helping people to understand, value and care for them, now and for 
the future.  
Sign up to our enewsletter to keep up to date with our latest news, advice and 
listings. 
 
HistoricEngland.org.uk           Twitter: @HistoricEngland 
 
This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which 
are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received 
it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do 
not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any 
information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
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Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or 
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 



 
 

 

Historic England, Eastgate Court, 195-205 High Street, Guildford GU1 3EH 

Telephone 01483 25 2020  HistoricEngland.org.uk 

Please note that Historic England operates an access to information policy. 

Correspondence or information which you send us may therefore become publicly available. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Mrs Valerie Dobson 
Neighbourhood Planning Officer 
Planning Policy 
Chichester District Council 
East Pallant House 
1, East Pallant 
Chichester 
West Sussex, PO19 1TY. 

Our ref:  
Your ref: 
 
Telephone 
Fax 

HD/P5402/02/PC2
 
 
01483 252040 
 

17th August 2015 
 
Dear Valerie, 
 
Fishbourne Neighbourhood Plan Examination - CDC Local Plan Adoption 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 6th August affording Historic England the opportunity to 
amend our representations on the Fishbourne Neighbourhood Plan following the 
adoption by the District Council of the Chichester Local Plan: Key Policies 2014-
2029.. 
 
However, I confirm that we have no amendments and that our original comments 
therefore still stand. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 

Martin Small 
Principal Adviser, Historic Environment Planning  
(Bucks, Oxon, Berks, Hampshire, IoW, South Downs National Park and Chichester) 
 
E-mail: martin.small@historicengland.org.uk 
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